
Road Rehabilitation Construction is continuing on
  neighborhood streets between Wisconsin St. & Turnagain Blvd.
           For more information, contact MOA Project Manager
               Russ Oswald at 343-8196.

The Municipality of Anchorage and the
Federation of Community Councils
comply with Title I of the Americans with
Disabilities Act of 1990.  Reasonable
accommodations will be made available
to qualified individuals with disabilities
upon request.  Please contact Mark
Butler, Community Councils Center,
at 277-1977 no later than 10 days prior to
the meeting date to make any necessary
arrangements.

TCC Board of Directors

President:  Cathy L. Gleason

TCCPresident@yahoo.com

248-0442

Vice President:  Bill Wortman

Sec.-Treas.: VACANT

wort0422@yahoo.com

Board Members:

Chris Habicht

ChrHabicht@aol.com

243-6030

Mark Wiggin

mwiggin@yahoo.com

Past President:  Breck Tostevin

keegan@gci.net

884-1819

Assembly Representatives

Harriet Drummond

drummondha@muni.org

279-7763

Ernie Hall

HallE@ci.anchorage.ak.us

562-2088

Legislative Representatives

Sen. Hollis French

Sen.Hollis.French@legis.state.ak.us

269-0234 (Anchorage)

866-465-3892 (Juneau)

Rep. Lindsey Holmes

Rep.Lindsey.Holmes@legis.state.ak.us

269-0130 (Anchorage)

888-465-4919 (Juneau)

Agenda

TCC Website:  http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/37.html

See page 2 for
Announcements/Meeting Notices/Project Updates

�  A motion to allow TCC Board to submit comments on Heritage Land
Bank Policy changes, with full TCC approval to occur at Oct. 4 mtg
passed:  Yes-20; No-0.

� TCC Board comments on the draft Anchorage Wetlands Management
Plan Update will be considered for full approval at the Oct. 4th meeting.

� TCC passed a resolution requesting that the Municipal Planning Dept.
deny Verizon’s application to build a 65-ft. cell tower at Wisconsin St. &
32nd Ave.:  Yes-22; No-3.

7:00 p.m. Opening Remarks/Announcements/Approval of Minutes
7:15 Committee Reports

Airport Master Plan Update  — Sept. 19th mtg./Need TCC Committee
Anchorage Airport Communications Committee — Sept. 20th mtg.
Lake Hood User Group — Sept. 24th mtg.
2013 TCC Officer/Board Nominating Committee needed for Nov. elections

7:30 Assembly Report
7:45 Airport Report
7:55 Wetlands Management Plan Update

TCC Board provided comments to the Wetlands Management Plan Update draft by

the Aug. 31st deadline. The comments will be up for full council approval. SEE

TCC WEBSITE FOR COMMENTS.

8:00 Heritage Land Bank Policy Changes

HLB is proposing to make changes to their policies. TCC Board recommendations

will be up for full council approval. SEE TCC WEBSITE FOR COMMENTS.

8:05 Legislative Report
8:15 State Legislative Candidates for November 6th Elections

Candidates for Senate Seat District J and State Representative
District 19 are invited to introduce themselves and answer a few questions.

8:35 Title 21 Revision
Cheryl Richardson, Anchorage Citizens Coalition, and Tom Davis, MOA
Senior Planner, are invited to provide an overview of the revision process
and discuss the status of comments TCC has previously provided.

8:55 Comments from the floor/Agenda Items for Nov.1st TCC Meeting
9:00 Meeting Adjournment

Sanda Wicks pulling weeds at Lyn Ary
Park Memorial Garden September 8th

Turnagain Community Council Meeting Notice
Thursday, October 4, 2012, 7:00 p.m., Turnagain Elementary

School Library, 3500 W. Northern Lights Blvd.

Summary of Decisions & Motions Passed at
Turnagain Community Council Meeting September 6, 2012



Announcements/Meeting Notices

Project Updates
� � � � � Ted Stevens Anchorage International Airport Master Plan

On Sept. 19, the Airport and its consultants
hosted an Open House to discuss an update to
the 2002 Airport Master Plan. This was the
official kickoff for the public outreach part of
the process. Total aircraft operations are

projected to increase an average of 1.4 percent annually
through 2030. To sign up to receive updates for meeting notices
and other information and to submit comments,
              Email: contact@ancmasterplan.com.
              Project website:  www.ancmasterplan.com.

Oct. 10 — AWWU Master Plan Update Open House,
4:00-7:00 p.m., AWWU Headquarters, 3000 Arctic Blvd.
Info: Chris Kosinski, 786-5636, Chris.Kosinski@awwu.biz.
Go to www.awwu.biz to review document and submit comments.
Comment deadline is October 31.

           Oct. 11 — W. Northern Lights Blvd.
Pedestrian Improvements Design Update Open
House, 5:30-7:00 p.m., Romig Middle School
Multi-purpose Rm., 2500 Minnesota Dr. This
is the final design review for the proposed
walkway between Captain Cook Estates
Cir. and Lois Dr. Construction is scheduled
for 2013. Info: Brooke Blessing, 343-8387, blessingbr@muni.org.

Oct. 18 — TCC Board Meeting, 11:45 a.m., Muffin Man
Café 817, 817 W. 6th Ave. Info: TCC President Cathy Gleason,
248-0442, tccpresident@yahoo.com.

            Oct. 31 — HAPPY HALLOWEEN!

Nov. 1 — TCC Meeting, 7:00 p.m., Turnagain Elementary
School Library, 3500 W. Northern Lights Blvd. Info: TCC
President Cathy Gleason, 248-0442, tccpresident@yahoo.com.

Nov. 5 — Planning & Zoning Commission NON-Public
Hearing on Review and Recommendation of the General
Government 2013 Proposed Capital Budget (CIB) and the
2013-2017 Proposed Capital Improvement Program (CIP),
6:30 p.m., Loussac Library 1st  Floor Assembly Chambers.
Info: MOA Office of Management & Budget, 343-34496.

2013 TCC Officer/Board Elections will be

held at our November 1st meeting.

Please contact TCC President Cathy Gleason,
248-0442, tccpresident@yahoo.com,

if you are interested in serving!
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Nov. 6 — State & Federal Elections — please
Precinct boundaries and polling locations are available at:
www.elections.alaska.gov.

Nov. 7 — Airport Part 150 Noise Study — Third Study Input
Meeting, 1:30-3:00 p.m., Airfield Maintenance Facility on
Airport, 5740 DeHavilland Ave. Info: Ryk Dunkelber,
918-585-8844, http://anc150study.com.

Nov. 7 — Airport Part 150 Noise Study — Second Public
Information Meeting, 5:30 p.m., Spenard Community
Recreation Center Multi-purpose Rm., 2020 W. 48th Ave.
Summer and winter noise monitoring is done. Baseline noise
contours will be presented. Info: Ryk Dunkelber, 918-585-8844,
http://anc150study.com.

Many thanks to...
those who helped out at the TCC Lyn Ary Memorial

Garden Work Party as well as the International Coastal

Cleanup below the park bluff on September 8th.

� � � � � W. Northern Lights Walkway Between Lois Dr. and
Captain Cook Estates Cir.
A final Project Open House will be held October 11th (see
announcement above) to gather public input on the design.
Please plan to attend!

Trash collected along coastline in Turnagain. Weeds were pulled & arbor pathway remulched.

Your efforts are much appreciated!Your efforts are much appreciated!
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 HAPPY HALLOWEEN!


